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BY EMAIL 

March 6, 2025 

Lise Wilkinson 
General Manager 
Hydro 2000 Inc. 
440 St-Philippe St 
Alfred, ON K0B 1A0 
lisewilkinson@hydro2000.ca 

Dear Ms. Wilkinson:  

Re: Hydro 2000 Inc.  
2025 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Numbers: EB-2024-0030 

The OEB is in receipt of your March 5, 2025 letter requesting an extension to the filing 
deadline for the settlement proposal in the above-captioned matter from March 5, 2025, 
to March 12, 2025.   

The OEB grants the extension. Please direct any questions relating to this application to 
Amber Goher, case manager at Amber.Goher@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties in EB-2024-0030 
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